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Following the close of the public comment period, the Director may issue a final Permit to Install
upon such terms and conditions as she finds necessary to ensure that the operation of your
facility is in accordance with Ohio's solid waste rules.

Please be advised that the detailed plans which you had submitted with your application will be
transmitted with the issuance of the final permit. If you have any questions concerning this draft
PTI, please contact the Ohio EPA Central Office at the above address and telephone number.

Sincerely,
W
Jeri Main, Records Management

Permitting, Authorizations & Info Management, Central Office
Division of Materials and Waste Management

Enclosure

ec: Cassandra Schramm, DMWM, CO
Jeremy Carroll, DMWM, CO
Michelle Ackenhausen/ Yingjia Zhu, DMWM, SWDO

Heather Lauer, PIC
John Butler, john.butler@rumpke.com

James Westerfield, james.westerfield@rumpke.com
Chris Jaquet, chris.jacquet@rumpke.com
Chuck Dejonckheere, Chuck.DeJonckheere@hamilton-co.org













